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Docket Nos. 50-280, 50-281 
License Nos. DPR-32, DPR-37 

Nov· so 1ssa 

Virginia Electric and Power Company 
ATTN: Mr. W. R. Cartwright, Vice President, 

Nuclear Operations 
5000 Dominion Boulevard 
Glen Allen, VA 23060 

Gentlemen: 

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-280/88-41 AND 50-281/88-41 

This refers to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) inspection conducted by 
W. E. Holland and L. E. Nicholson on October 2 through ~ovember 5, 1988. The 
inspection included a review of activities authorized for your Surry facility. 
At the conclusion of the inspection, the findings were discussed with those 
members of your staff identified in the enclosed inspection report. 

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. Within 
these areas, the inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures 
and representative records, interviews with personnel, and observation of 
activities in progress. 

The inspection findings indicate that certain activities appeared to violate 
NRC requirements. The violation for failure to take appropriate corrective 
actions identified in the enclosed report is being considered for escalated 
enforcement action. Accordingly, no Notice of Violation is being issued at 
this time for this violation and no response is required. However, please be 
advised that the characterization of this violation described in the enclosed 
Inspection Report may change as a result of further NRC review. An Enforcement 
Conference to discuss this violation has been scheduled for December 21, 1988. 
You will b~ advised by separate correspondence of the rdsults of our delibera­
tions on this matter. 

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC 1 s "Rules of Pract'ice, 11 Part 2, 
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter and its enclosures 
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room . 
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Virginia Electric and Power Company 2 NOV 3 0 1988 

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us. 

Enclosure: 
NRC Inspection Report 

cc w/encl: 
M. R. Kansler, Station Manager 
N. E. Hardwick, Manager - Nuclear 

Programs and Licensing 
Commonwealth of Virginia 

bee w/encl: 
J. Lieberman, OE 
NRC Resident Inspector 
DRS Technical Assistant 
Document Control Desk 
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Sincerely, 

Original signed by 
Luis A. Reyes (for) 
Malcolm L. Ernst 
Acting Regional Administrator 
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